
SLO Flyers Meeting Minutes 
 
Call to order 
 
A meeting of the SLO Flyers, Inc. Board of Directors 
was called to order at the EFR by president Tony 
Gallo on 07-16-2022. 
 
Attendees 
 
Tony Gallo (president), Steve Willison (treasurer) 
and David Stafford (secretary) 
 
Business agenda 
 
Discussed bids to reseal the runway and approved 
the bid from CVA Coastal Division in the amount 
$9385.00.  Exact work date is yet to be determined 
but is estimated to be mid-August.  Exact field 
closure dates will posted on SLO Flyers website as 
soon as they become available. 
 
Submitted, 
David Stafford, secretary 07-16-2022 


